PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town Council of the Town of Miami will now hold a Public Hearing on, at 6:30 p.m. at the
Miami Town Hall, 500 W. Sullivan Street., Miami, Arizona for the purpose of hearing public
comments on the 2024-2025 final budget for the Town of Miami, setting the Alternative
Expenditure Limitation, presenting the Primary Tax Levy for the 2024-2025 budget. Any taxpayer
may appear and be heard in favor of or against any proposed expenditure or tax levy. A copy of
the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 tentative budget is on display at the Miami Town Hall, 500 W. Sullivan
St., Miami, AZ 8:00 a.m. — 5:00 p.m. and at the Miami Memorial Library, 282 S. Adonis Street:
Tuesday - Saturday and can be accessed on the Town of Miami website at www.miamiaz.qov.
The final budget will be adopted at a Special Council Meeting on July 22, 2024.
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Karen Norris, Town Clerk




